
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Keheley 

Elementary 

Highlights 

January 6, 2023 

Comet Clubs 
Comet Club registration is now open! Check out the information below and attached to sign your student up for a new and 

exciting after school opportunity! Sign-up closed on Jan. 16 at 8pm, so act now.  
 

Welcome Back, Families 
I hope you enjoyed a safe and relaxing holiday season filled with cheer. We are so happy to have our students and families back 

in the building. Thursday and Friday, we kicked off the second half of the school year on a fantastic note! I want to take this 
opportunity to thank all those teachers, staff, families, friends and community members that came together in the spirit of giving 

to help members of the Keheley community during this holiday season.  Many needs were met, tears shed, and grateful hearts 
filled. A huge shout out to Lori Armbruster for coordinating our efforts to make it all possible! 

 
The colder weather is here! A reminder to bundle up your children very warmly! If you are missing a jacket, sweater, gloves, etc. 

you might find them in the lost and found. Please look for missing items in our café.  
 

Each day Mrs. Rabil and I visit classrooms to connect with students and teachers to experience the excitement and learning That 
happens in each rom. When visiting, we see happy, respectful, and resilient children, who are engaged in their learning. We 

continue to be impressed by the learning of our students! Our teachers and staff are committed to providing valuable, creative, 
research-driven, and interesting learning experiences for all students. Please remember to check out our learning and fun each 

day on Instagram and in CTLS. 
 

We have some new faces to welcome to Keheley! We are very pleased to officially welcome the following staff members to 
Keheley:  

Meagan Arocho in Second Grade  
Ana Mead in Kindergarten  

Marsha Sydnor as our Café monitor 
Jeff Riley as a Food and Nutrition Assistant  

 
As we move into the last quarters of the year, I want to remind you all that we regularly practice safety drills such as fire drills, 
tornado drills, lockdowns, etc. In the months ahead, we will continue to hold safety drills to remind our students of our district 

safety procedures. We obviously hope that we never have to use one of these procedures in an actual situation but will continue 
to hold student safety and emergency preparedness as our top priority.  

 
 
 

Reminders 
Jan. 6 – Q2 report cards posted 
Jan. 6 through 16 – Comet Club Registration 
Jan. 26 – BINGO 5:30 

 

 

Did you Know… 
all students enjoy recess outside each day? 

They sure do! Unless the weather disagrees, of 

course. 😊  

Sincerely, Dr. Angelle 
 



Feel Good Friday 
Each week, we will feature an inspiring, deserving Keheley staff member. The goal of this effort is simple: to 

recognize the hard work and dedication of our amazing staff! How are staff members selected? The past week’s 
recipient nominates and recognizes the new week’s recipient by writing them a special note in our Keheley 

journal and passing the marquee K along! 

Mrs. Cheryl Dillon, Kindergarten  
  

         
 

 

 
 

 

 


